
U.S.F.S., 

 

It is with great pleasure that I write to the U.S. Forest Service to encourage you to permit the 

proposed activities outlined by Midas Gold in Alternative 2 during this public input process. 

 

Midas Gold Idaho believes in a local workforce and has promised to hire Idahoans whenever 

possible. The company will provide employees with training and help our state build a more skilled 

workforce. These jobs are not entry level positions and the skills are valuable in other industries 

outside of mining. Midas Gold estimates salaries will be two times higher than the local average in 

Valley County. This can make a big difference in the life of many families. 

 

Thank you for your time, consideration and for giving Idahoans meaningful time to comment on the 

Stibnite Gold Project. Alternative two is by far the best option in the DEIS. 

 

Please keep my comments in mind, 

 

 

Name: Anthony Sendek 


